
NOTICE the Louisiana Department of Natural Resources, Office of Coastal Management (OCM) has received the following 
applications for After-The-Fact Coastal Use Permits (CUP) in accordance with the State and Local Coastal Resources 
Management Act of 1978, as amended, (La. R.S. 49:214.21-214.41), and the regulations of the Coastal Resources 
Program.  Applications for the proposed work may be inspected at 617 N. 3rd Street, Room 1076, Baton Rouge, LA or on 
the OCM web page at: http://dnr.louisiana.gov/index.cfm?md=pagebuilder&tmp=home&pid=591. Copies may be obtained 
upon payment of cost of copying.  Written comments, including suggestions for modifications or objections to the proposed 
work and stating the reasons thereof, are being solicited from the public. Comments must be received within 25 days of the 
date of publication of this notice. Comments should be uploaded to our electronic record, but may be mailed, faxed or 
emailed to the designated OCM Reviewer.  All comments must contain the appropriate application number and the 
commenter's full name and contact information. Any person may request, in writing, within the comment period specified in 
this notice, that a State or Federal public hearing be held to consider this application. Requests for public hearings shall 
state, with particularity, the reasons for holding a public hearing and must contain the name and contact information of the 
requester, and should be sent to: OCM; P.O. Box 44487, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4487; Phone: 225-342-7591; Fax: 225-
342-9439. CUP P20140777 Amended ATF; Marquis Resources, LLC; 400 E. Kaliste Saloom Rd., Ste 2600, Lafayette, 
LA 70508. Attn: Rod Baker; C/O C.H. Fenstermaker & Associates, LLC, 135 Regency Square, Lafayette, LA 70508. Attn: 
Meghan Broussard. LOCATION: Lafourche Parish: Lat. 29-16-07N, Long. 90-12-24W; Approximately 3.1 miles northeast 
of Leeville, LA. DESCRIPTION: Unauthorized installation of additional pipeline structures, an 85 foot walkway and pipe 
rack, 10 foot by 10 foot boat dock and 12 foot by 30 foot heater platform.  The structures were constructed by the previous 
owner of the well.  No wetlands were impacted by the unauthorized activities.   
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